
 
 

Resolution 
of the 169th Czech Rectors Conference Presidium Meeting  

 
Prague, 6 April 2021 

 
Czech Rectors Conference (CRC) Presidium adopted on its 169th Meeting the following resolution: 

 
1. CRC agrees with the proposal of the Ministry of Education, Youth and Sports management to 

start full-time teaching in the last years of practically oriented study programs as of 19 April 2021. 
CRC draws attention to the need for proper studies completion in these study programs and for 
the existence of a public interest in staff reinforcement in a number of strategic areas, including 
medical and healthcare infrastructure. 

 
2. CRC also highly appreciates the long-term conceptual work of the current management of the 

Ministry of Education, Youth and Sports, the above-standard level of communication of all 
significant steps with higher education representatives and supports its successful efforts for 
strategic management in tertiary education. 
 

 
Prague, 6 April 2021 
 
          On behalf of the Czech Rectors Conference 

           
 
           
           
          Prof. Petr Sklenička            

                               President 
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